
 

For Local 8 Members at King County 
October 23, 2024 

   

Reminder: Town Hall Meetings 
Seattle-King County Public Health clinics are still at risk of being shut down. The 
Coalition is currently working to make sure that King County knows how important 
these clinics are to our community. 
 
What can you do? 

• Attend one of these Town Hall Meetings.  
• Speak Up by addressing the King County Representatives.  
• Tell YOUR personal stories of how Seattle Public Health has helped you. 
• Demonstrate how Public Health Clinics enhance the community.  
• Encourage your co-workers to attend and speak up as well.   
• Gather information at these meetings and share with your community 

 
YOU can help make sure that King County knows how the decisions they make impact  
the community is by attending Town Hall Meetings.  Speak directly to the people 
creating the budget and stay up to date on the latest news.  
 
Tomorrow: 
October 24, 2024  
6-8pm 
Kent Senior Center 
600 E Smith St 
Kent WA 98032 
 
Next Week: 



 
October 30, 2024 
6-8pm 
New Holly Gathering Hall 
7054 32nd Ave S 
Seattle WA 98118 
 
 
Questions? Contact your Union Representative, Tara Powell, at 
tara@opeiu8.org or 800-600-2433 ext. 106. 
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